

Tuesday, November 3, 2020

Our ref: Dr JP/MH

Dear Parents/Carers

It is with great pleasure that I can share our pupils input to the Youth Climate Summit 9^{th} November with two sessions 3.40 - 4.00 pm and 12.20 - 12.40 pm.

A video made with our pupils will be shared at this conference which you will be able to see if you wish to join the conference via the following link https://www.transform-our-world.org/home

Alternatively, you may wish to see it on our website in the projects area 'reclaim the green'. Rather beautifully we have just received a video message support from Alan Titchmarsh.

The video reflects our school vision, linking into how our pupils are innovators and connecting with our weekly 'enrichment' sessions such as 'Grow Wild' and the Duke of Edinburgh Award.

Where we are focusing this enrichment activity (such as with the recently shared Kellogg's Project) has it outcomes in widening opportunities and routes to new supported internships i.e. Post 19.

If you are not already on 'twitter' I encourage you to follow school where you can see the progression as and when it happens. Alternative we do share on the school website.

Yours sincerely

Dr J A Patterson Principal





